Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:33 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: proposed Winslow Way hotel

From: Rice, Sarah A <Sarah.Rice@swedish.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 1:23 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: proposed Winslow Way hotel

| am writing regarding the proposed hotel; | sincerely hope that you will not approve this.

This project is inconsistent with the character and community of Bainbridge Island.

The area is not equipped for that size of a project. It will cause traffic which will increase accidents, particularly with
pedestrians (I have taken care of patients who have already been hit while walking in this area and at the intersection of
Winslow and Madison).

This neighborhood which is beautifully quiet in the evenings will be destroyed.

It likely cause an increase in crime, noise pollution, and will destroy our small town.

Please, please do not approve this project and destroy the beauty and quaint feel of our beautiful island.
Sincerely,

Sarah A. Rice, MD
Swedish Bainbridge Island
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